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NFMA Issues Comment on GASB Project No. 3-251,
Financial Reporting Model Improvements – Governmental
Funds.
On April 19, 2017, the National Federation of Municipal Analysts issued a response to GASB on
Project No. 3-251, Financial Reporting Model Improvements – Governmental Funds.

To read the Comment, click here.
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